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NEW COVID-19 POSTERS 

New posters are now available on the Materials Marketplace to reflect Job Corps’ updated 
COVID-19 policies. Display these around your center to help students better understand the 
revised policies, the choices they can make about their health and how different community 
transmission levels can affect campus life. 

PLEASE NOTE that these posters are currently download-only but will be available for print in the future. 
If you have any questions, please contact jobcorpsmaterials@mpf.com.  

THE SET OF THREE DESIGNS INCLUDES:

COVID-19 screening questions Updated masking requirements  Job Corps supports you if you choose to 
social distance and/or wear a mask.

https://jcmarketplace.com/

